
 
 

Tiverton Academy 
Tiverton Road 
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0121 464 3125 
 

Wednesday 30th March 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As we are heading towards the end of the Spring term , I wanted to write to you about 
a few changes ahead for the Summer Term. 
 
Reading 
The children will be reading on several occasions throughout the week.Please ensure 
you child brings their book bag to school EVERY day next term. 
 
Forest School 
Forest school will come to an end for Y1 when the children break up for Easter. 
Wellington boots will be sent home after the last session at the end of this term. 
 
PE 
PE will take place on Monday morning, Wednesday morning and Friday afternoon. 
Children will need their kit in school on their pegs every day. Please take the 
opportunity to check and wash your child’s kit over the Easter holiday and just check 
that their pumps still fit them properly. 
 
 
Educational Visits 
The class will be visiting Selly Manor on Wednesday 18th May and Winterbourne 
Gardens on Wednesday 6th July. There will be letters to go out nearer the time letting 
you know more details and how to pay via ParentPay. I expect the trip to Selly Manor 
to be around £6 per child and the trip to Winterbourne to be around £2 per child. 
 
 
 



 

Day  Lesson What’s needed 

Monday, 
Wednesday 
and Friday 

PE am PE Kit - tee shirt, pumps, black shorts 

Please note  
Book bags should come into school each day  
PE kit should remain on the child’s peg in school 

Educational Visits 
Wednesday 18th May - Selly Manor (10am - 2pm) 
Wednesday 6th July - Winterbourne Gardens (10am - 12pm) 

 
Thank you for your continued support this term  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Hyde. 
 


